
12/07/2020 

MR Jordan Maddocks 
- 36 Kenneth RD 
Manly Vale NSW 2093 
maddocks.jordan@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

As a father of a local young family that has frequently used the Manly boat shed for the past 10 
years i could not be happier seeing that Treharne family want to give back to the community 
with a much needed face lift of the premises. The proposal looks amazing and will make it 
much safer for the community to access the water. The removal of the old noisy slipways really 
shows the changing of the times and needs of the community as the core of the Manly 
residents have a major focus on health and recreation, along with improving the beauty of the 
area and increasing the useable area for public purpose which I think is a huge benefit of the 
proposal. 
In these uncertain times it is amazing to see people are still trying to move forward. I can’t wait 
to enjoy the Manly Boatshed revamp for many decades to come. 
Regards
Jordan Maddocks 
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